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May 19, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

You are invited to attend the Kindergarten Year-End Program to honor your child’s completion 

of Kindergarten. On Thursday, June 2, 2022 the classes of Mrs. Elgonitis, Miss Gorman, Mrs. 

Linsinbigler, Mrs. Parry and Mrs. Stuart will perform at 9:30AM. The classes of Mr. Brown, 

Miss Griffin, Mrs. Mackewicz, Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Tsevdos, and Mrs. Wine will perform on 

Friday, June 3, 2022 at 9:30AM. 

 

The program will take place outside in the rear of the building between A and B wings.  Students 

will perform from the sidewalks while family members view from the parking lot.  A few 

guidelines are as follows: 

 

• Arrive by 9:15AM and park in the open spots in the rear parking lot. 

• Please do not park in the drop off area near the sidewalk. 

• Once everyone is parked, the lot will be closed. 

• Walk over to the area between A and B wing. 

• Stand in the parking lot. Please stay behind the cones marking the drop off area. 

• Please do not approach the students. 

 

 

In instance of inclement weather, a Remind message and robocall will be sent with a makeup 

date(s). 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tim Needle 

Principal 
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